Mon 22/10/2018 0

Taxi stand Clifton Place Salcombe

To SW-Licensing

FAD James Kershaw

I write concerning the proposal to appoint a stand for one taxi on Clifton Place Salcombe.

My property is in Clifton Place and would be impacted directly by the proposal.

' wish to make it clear that whilst | do not object, in principle to the proposal but | do object to the fact that vehicles of many descriptions
including taxis do leave their Diesel engines running when stationary. This is unacceptable practice bearing in mind the effect of diesel

emissions on persons and the environment.

I do understand that some of the vehicles using Clifton Place are refrigerated vehicles but the drivers leave their engines running for
extended periods whilst making deliveries.

During the summer months, in particular we cannot open our windows on the street side because of diesel pollution.

| support the proposal on the clear condition that the Council takes action to prohibit the running of engines of all stationary vehicles when
using and accessing Clifton Place.

I trust you will consider this representation in considering this proposal.
Yours sincerely

Sent from my iPad



